
I am a health aware consumer and request that you support my right to know what is in the foods 

I purchase, to empower farmers to meet the demands of their markets, and especially to protect 

food viability by ensuring that seed diversity maintains a healthy gene pool. I urge you to support 

these two House Bills; 

HB 2469 would restore the right of local farmers and communities to, among other things, 

protect their specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones. 

HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically engineered 

crops by holding patent holders responsible. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kenneth Jackson 

1296 NW Garibaldi St 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

 


